
 

 

Optional Agency Talking Points 

 

The following bullets are talking points that may be of interest to various stakeholders in your agency. 

Feel free to add any agency/region specific content that you feel may be important to your 

stakeholders.  

 

• The new Wisc.Jobs goes live to the public on April 12, 2021. 

• Recruitments with a deadline prior to April 10th will be completed within the legacy system and 

will not be impacted by the transition. 

• People that have applied to jobs before April 10, 2021 can access their Job Cart in the legacy 

system here: https://wiscjobslegacy.wi.gov/public/login.asp. 

• HR Admin Users will be able to access the legacy admin system here: 

https://wiscjobslegacy.wi.gov/hradmin/login.asp. 

• The Wisc.Jobs brand and web address will remain the same, with an updated look and feel. 

• The system is capable of routing applicant materials, such as resumes and letters of 

qualification, for rating and score entry. HR Specialists will brief hiring managers and the panel 

on the process when they have a position to recruit in the new system. 

• Agency internal transfer policies are not impacted by the system change. 

• Current state employees will apply for positions by logging into STAR Employee Self Service (ESS) 

and navigating to the Careers tile. 

• Phase 2 system enhancements will include automating the request to staff process, integrating 

Appointment Plus scheduling functionality, and automatically generating appointment letters 
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